Sample Social Media Posts
Twitter:
@(insert MOC handle) support #communitypharmacy and greater generic drug pricing transparency by co-sponsoring H.R. 244
Visit www.fight4rx.org and tell Congress to support greater transparency in the generic medication marketplace. #communitypharmacymatters
 

@CMSGOV Finalize DIR Guidance so pharmacies have an idea of their actual reimbursement at point of sale #communitypharmacymatters
@(MOC handle) please voice support for House TRICARE prescription drug cost parity pilot program during NDAA Conference negotiations. 
Facebook/Google+
 

Help preserve #communitypharmacy and local jobs and revenue. Visit www.fight4rx.org and ask your legislators to support greater transparency in generic medication pricing by co-sponsoring H.R. 244, the MAC Transparency Act to provide greater clarity to small business pharmacies on how payments for many generic medications are calculated.
Why should small business independent pharmacies suffer losses of $40-$100 or more on some prescriptions, while large corporate PBMs make record profits? Visit www.Fight4Rx.org and Tell your legislators #communitypharmacymatters by urging them to co-sponsor H.R. 244, the MAC Transparency Act.
 

While Congress is on its summer break, I invite legislators to visit my pharmacy to see for themselves that #communitypharmacymatters, and I urge them to support measures to bring more transparency to the prescription drug marketplace such as H.R. 244, the MAC Transparency Act and Medicare’s proposed guidance on how certain cryptic fees are assessed. 
 

Months ago, I filled a prescription for a Medicare patient, now the drug plan is assessing an added fee to that particular script, but won’t provide details on what it’s for how it’s calculated. This lag in assessing these cryptic fees makes it difficult to run a small business pharmacy and provides more evidence that greater transparency is needed in the Medicare program. 
Those who served their country deserve the right to choose their pharmacy. Congress should adopt the TRICARE prescription drug cost parity pilot program during final negotiations of the National Defense Authorization Act which would freedom of choice for TRICARE beneficiaries, improve access by utilizing both chain and small business pharmacies in urban and rural areas, and provide a uniform and consistent pharmacy benefit with less confusion on where to fill prescriptions
